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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 8:04 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190015
Attachments: FPL again blamed for water disruption - South Florida Sun-Sentinel.pdf

Please see customer correspondence for docket 20190015. 
 
Angela Calhoun 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
 

From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 8:00 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190015 
 
 
 
From: Beatrice Balboa [mailto:beatricebalboa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 9:19 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Fwd: FPL issues 
 
I was reading the latest news media regarding the alleged rampant underqualified contractors and subcontractors 
working for and with FPL (attached documentation).  Please continue to keep an extremely close eye 
regarding FPL machinations with these issues as FPL ratepayers should NOT be "footing the bill" 
on FPL and/or NextEra out-of-state investment strategies, solar power "monopolization", "tax accounting 
sleight of hands" and "pollution" activities. FPL should be devoting all their energies in meeting and/or 
exceeding the 2017 National Electrical Safety Code® (NESC®) standards (which sets the ground rules and 
guidelines for practical safeguarding of utility workers and the public during the installation, operation, and 
maintenance of electric supply, communication lines and associated equipment) for storm hardening of the State 
of Florida electrical infrastructure. FPL should NOT be devoting all their energies requesting and lobbying for 
more storm hardening fees and rate increases as well as "accounting shenanigans" that should have already been 
completed after both Hurricane Andrew (1992) and Hurricane Irma (2017).  
 
I look forward to your offices taking the necessary actions to address hardworking taxpayers citizens' concerns 
from the City of Pompano Beach, Broward County, State of Florida.  
Thank you for your time in this matter. 
Sincerely, 
Beatrice Balboa 
1010 South Ocean Boulevard, Unit. 1008 
Pompano Beach, Fl 33062-6631 




